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Please share with your faculty: 
Strategies for reducing cheating on online assessments

Strategies for reducing cheating on online assessments
 
With the recent move to mostly online courses, the academic community has expressed considerable concern about students cheating in connection with online assessments. Of course, cheating also can occur during in-person exams.  But unlike in-person exams, it is difficult to closely proctor online assessments, especially since  students have easy access to their notes, books, the Internet, and their peers and family members.  Live virtual proctoring services exist, but they often are expensive and require time-consuming training. 

Nonetheless, even with these challenges, educators are finding ways to minimize cheating in online courses.  The two articles hyperlinked below offer useful strategies for reducing cheating during online exams. A few of the strategies discussed in these articles include lowering incentives to cheat by increasing the number or frequency of online exams; reducing the amount of time students can spend on individual test questions; varying question formats, such as moving away from just multiple choice formats to performance-based assessments;  and reminding students about the school's academic integrity policies before taking an exam.  

Bohdi, S.(2020).  Fourteen simple strategies to reduce cheating on online assessments.  Faculty Focus. 

Darby, F.  (2020).  7 ways to assess students online and minimize cheating.  The Chronicle of Higher Education.  


Reminders

On Friday, November 6 I will be facilitating an online discussion about the challenges and benefits of online assessments.  Here is the zoom link to participate.

Fall 2020 Assessment reports will be due on Friday, January 8
Please share examples of ways your program is designing online assessments to reduce cheating, and I will feature those examples on YU’s Learning Assessment Website. 
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